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RE:

	

Inclusion of aspects of Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro's ( Hydro) application for approval
of two capital projects at the Holyrood Thermal Generating Station in the review of Hydro's
2012 Capital Budget application

Dear Sirs:

In Board Order P.U. 20(2011) the Board decided that capital budget proposals for the refurbishment of Tank 3
at the fuel oil storage facility and the remaining work for the Unit 1 stack breeching should be considered in the
Phase II review of Hydro's 2012 Capital Budget Application.

For the purpose of the record, please be advised that all documentation regarding these projects will now form
part of the Phase II record.

If you have any questions or require further clarification please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned or the
Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Maureen Greene by telephone at 726-6781 or e-mail mgreene a pub.nl.ca .

Yours truly,

e a ..7

Cheryl Blandon
Board Secretary

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cblundon@pub. nl. ca
Website: www.pub.nl.ca
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